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  Music Notation and Terminology Karl Wilson
Gehrkens,1914
  Music Notation and Terminology Karl Wilson
Gehrkens,1914
  Music Notation and Terminology Karl
Gehrkens,Karl W Gehrkens a M,2013-04-24 The study
of music notation and terminology by classes in
conservatories and in music departments of
colleges and normal schools is a comparative
innovation, one reason for the non-existence of
such courses in the past being the lack of a
suitable text-book, in which might be found in
related groups clear and accurate definitions of
the really essential terms. But with the
constantly increasing interest in music study
(both private and in the public schools), and with
the present persistent demand that music teaching
shall become more systematic and therefore more
efficient in turning out a more intelligent class
of pupils, it has become increasingly necessary to
establish courses in which the prospective teacher
of music (after having had considerable experience
with music itself) might acquire a concise and
accurate knowledge of a fairly large number of
terms, most of which he has probably already
encountered as a student, and many of which he
knows the general meaning of, but none of which he
perhaps knows accurately enough to enable him to
impart his knowledge clearly and economically to
others. To meet the need of a text-book for this
purpose in his own classes the author has been for
several years gathering material from all
available sources, and it is hoped that the
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arrangement of this material in related groups as
here presented will serve to give the student not
only some insight into the present meaning of a
goodly number of terms, but will also enable him
to see more clearly why certain terms have the
meaning which at present attaches to them. To this
latter end the derivations of many of the terms
are given in connection with their definition. The
aim has not been to present an exhaustive list,
and the selection of terms has of course been
influenced largely by the author's own individual
experience, hence many teachers will probably feel
that important terms have been omitted that should
have been included. For this state of affairs no
apology is offered except that it would probably
be impossible to write a book on this subject
which would satisfy everyone in either the
selection or actual definition of terms. This book
is fully Illustrated.
  Music Notation and Terminology Karl Wilson
Gehrkens,2015-06-04 Excerpt from Music Notation
and Terminology The study of music notation and
terminology by classes in conservatories and in
music departments of colleges and normal schools
is a comparative innovation, one reason for the
nonexistence of such courses in the past being the
lack of a suitable text-book, in which might be
found in related groups clear and accurate
definitions of the really essential terms. But
with the constantly increasing interest in music
study (both private and in the public schools),
and with the present persistent demand that music
teaching shall become more systematic and
therefore more efficient in turning out a more
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intelligent class of pupils, it has become
increasingly necessary to establish courses in
which the prospective teacher of music (after
having had considerable experience with music
itself) might acquire a concise and accurate
knowledge of a fairly large number of terms, most
of which he has probably already encountered as a
student, and many of which he knows the general
meaning of, but none of which he perhaps knows
accurately enough to enable him to impart his
knowledge clearly and economically to others. To
meet the need of a text-book for this purpose in
his own classes the author has been for several
years gathering material from all available
sources, and it is hoped that the arrangement of
this material in related groups as here presented
will serve to give the student not only some
insight into the present meaning of a goodly
number of terms, but will also enable him to see
more clearly why certain terms have the meaning
which at present attaches to them. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction
of an important historical work. Forgotten Books
uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work, preserving the original
format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in
the original, such as a blemish or missing page,
may be replicated in our edition. We do, however,
repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such
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historical works.
  Music notation and terminology Karl Wilson
Gehrkens,1918
  Essential Dictionary of Music Notation (Pocket
Size Book) , This pocket-sized dictionary presents
current and correct notation practices in an easy-
to-use format. Generously illustrated and concise,
this book is essential to any musician looking for
a handy reference for the correct notation of
music. A most welcome and beneficial source for
every musician, whether using a pencil or a
computer.
  Music Notation and Terminology Fully Illustrated
Karl W. Gehrkens,2011-10-01 This edition comes
fully illustrated. It is a detailed text book of
music notation and terminology, written in a way
that all might understand, and it has several
appendices covering such topics as musical
instruments, the history of music notation,
pronunciations and acoustics. It is a very helpful
guide to all those interested in music.
  Music Notation and Terminology - Primary Source
Edition Karl Wilson Gehrkens,2014-02 This is a
reproduction of a book published before 1923. This
book may have occasional imperfections such as
missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant
marks, etc. that were either part of the original
artifact, or were introduced by the scanning
process. We believe this work is culturally
important, and despite the imperfections, have
elected to bring it back into print as part of our
continuing commitment to the preservation of
printed works worldwide. We appreciate your
understanding of the imperfections in the
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preservation process, and hope you enjoy this
valuable book. ++++ The below data was compiled
from various identification fields in the
bibliographic record of this title. This data is
provided as an additional tool in helping to
ensure edition identification: ++++ Music Notation
And Terminology revised Karl Wilson Gehrkens
Laidlaw brothers, 1914 Music; Genres & Styles;
Children's; Encyclopedias and dictionaries; Music;
Music / Genres & Styles / Children's; Music /
Instruction & Study / Theory; Musical notation
  Music Notation and Terminology Karl
Gehrkens,2013-12 An excerpt from the PREFACE THE
study of music notation and terminology by classes
in conservatories and in music departments of
colleges and normal schools is a comparative
innovation, one reason for the nonexistence of
such courses in the past being the lack of a
suitable text-book, in which might be found in
related groups clear and accurate definitions of
the really essential terms. But with the
constantly increasing interest in music study
(both private and in the public schools), and with
the present persistent demand that music teaching
shall become more systematic and therefore more
efficient in turning out a more intelligent class
of pupils, it has become increasingly necessary to
establish courses in which the prospective teacher
of music (after having had considerable experience
with music itself) might acquire a concise and
accurate knowledge of a fairly large number of
terms, most of which he has probably already
encountered as a student, and many of which he
knows the general meaning of, but none of which he
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perhaps knows accurately enough to enable him to
impart his knowledge clearly and economically to
others. To meet the need of a text-book for this
purpose in his own classes the author has been for
several years gathering material from all
available sources, and it is hoped that the
arrangement of this material in related groups as
here presented will serve to give the student not
only some insight into the present / meaning of a
goodly number of terms, but will also enable him
to see more clearly why certain terms have the
meaning which at present attaches to them. To this
of many of the terms are given in connection with
their definition. The aim has not been to present
an exhaustive list, and the selection of terms has
of course been influenced largely by the author's
own individual experience, hence many teachers
will probably feel that important terms have been
omitted that should have been included. For this
state of affairs no apology is offered except that
it would probably be impossible to write a book on
this subject which would satisfy everyone in
either the selection or actual definition of
terms. In formulating the definitions themselves
an attempt has been made to use such words as
note, tone, et cetera with at least a fair degree
of accuracy, and while the attitude of the author
on this point may be criticized as being puristic
and pedantic, it is nevertheless his opinion that
the next generation of music students and teachers
will be profited by a more accurate use of certain
terms that have been inaccurately used for so long
that the present generation has to a large extent
lost sight of the fact that the use is inaccurate.
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The author is well aware of the fact that reform
is a matter of growth rather than of edict, but he
is also of the belief that before reform can
actually begin to come, the need of reform must be
felt by a fairly large number of actively
interested persons. It is precisely because so few
musicians realize the need of any change in music
terminology that the changes recommended by
committees who have given the matter careful
thought are so slow in being adopted. It is hoped
that some few points at which reform in the
terminology of music is necessary may be brought
to the attention of a few additional musicians
thru this volume, and that the cause may thus be
helped in some slight degree. It is suggested that
in using the book for class-room purposes the
teacher emphasize not only the definition and
derivation of all terms studied, but the spelling
and pronunciation as well. For this latter purpose
a pronouncing index has been appended.
  Music Notation and Terminology .. Gehrkens Karl
Wilson 1882-1975,2013-01 Unlike some other
reproductions of classic texts (1) We have not
used OCR(Optical Character Recognition), as this
leads to bad quality books with introduced typos.
(2) In books where there are images such as
portraits, maps, sketches etc We have endeavoured
to keep the quality of these images, so they
represent accurately the original artefact.
Although occasionally there may be certain
imperfections with these old texts, we feel they
deserve to be made available for future
generations to enjoy.
  Revised Music Notation and Terminology Karl
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Wilson Gehrkens,1930
  Musical Terms, Symbols and Theory Michael C.
Thomsett,2016-03-25 Noted lexicographer Thomsett
here dissects more than 1,400 terms, a buttula to
zither, with clarity and precision; 383 high
quality original illustrations render concepts
that make verbal explanation difficult. Fully
cross referenced, this dictionary is an
authoritative source for researchers,
musicologists, professional musicians, teachers
and students of music, and educated members of the
public. The richly detailed and comprehensive
dictionary proper is followed by a five-language
glossary of instruments. An illustrated notation
guide provides identification of symbols used in
musical scores. The final section comprehensively
covers scales, keys and chords.
  Dictionary of Music & Staff Notation Vivek
Sahney,2019-11-04 Dictionary of Music and Staff
Notation is about the various definitions of
musical terms. Many of them are very difficult to
find since they are not available in all music
dictionaries. In staff notation section the
notation is described in a very simple way and
different topics related to music are covered in
it. The book will be helpful for students as well
as teachers.
  MUSIC NOTATION & TERMINOLOGY Karl Wilson 1882
Gehrkens,2016-08-27 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important, and is
part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you will see
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the original copyright references, library stamps
(as most of these works have been housed in our
most important libraries around the world), and
other notations in the work. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this work
may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and
we concur, that this work is important enough to
be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
  Essential Dictionary of Music Notation Tom
Gerou,2008
  Music Notation in the Twentieth Century Kurt
Stone,1980 In this comprehensive and definitive
survey of current notation procedures, Kurt Stone
has brought order to a field traditionally fraught
with confusion and idiosyncrasy. He not only
describes and recommends new methods for notating
modern music, thereby establishing standard
procedures for the present and future, but
integrates them with traditional practices still
in use. The result is a guide to all forms of
notation used in serious music today.
  Pronouncing and Defining Dictionary of Music
William Smythe Babcock Mathews,Emil Liebling,1896
Of musical notation. Time and meter ; Notes ;
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Rests ; Measure notation ; Measure signature ;
Pitch notation ; Staff and clefs ; Tones in key ;
Signatures ; Tonic sol-fa ; Patent notes ; Grace
notes and embellishments ; Trill ; Pedals of the
pianoforte ; Phrasing and expression ;
Abbreviations ; Special signs in instrumental
music -- Classification of musical forms -- Rules
of pronunciation.
  The Oxford Dictionary of Musical Terms Alison
Latham,2004 This comprehensive one-volume
dictionary covers all the musical terms in English
and other European languages generally used in
Western music. With over 2,500 A-Z entries, this
ideal reference book provides clear, succinct
definitions across a broad range of subjects,
including rhythm, metre, scales, harmony and
counterpoint, notational systems, and many more.
An indispensable reference for students and
teachers of music.
  Music Notation and Terminology - Scholar's
Choice Edition Karl Wilson Gehrkens,2015-02-08
This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains
as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity
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(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work.As a reproduction of a historical
artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred
pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  Reading Music Catherine Schmidt-Jones,2009-09-24

Music Notation And Terminolog Book Review:
Unveiling the Magic of Language

In a digital era where connections and knowledge
reign supreme, the enchanting power of language
has are more apparent than ever. Its capability to
stir emotions, provoke thought, and instigate
transformation is really remarkable. This
extraordinary book, aptly titled "Music Notation
And Terminolog," written by a highly acclaimed
author, immerses readers in a captivating
exploration of the significance of language and
its profound impact on our existence. Throughout
this critique, we will delve in to the book is
central themes, evaluate its unique writing style,
and assess its overall influence on its
readership.
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Music Notation
And Terminolog
Introduction

In the digital
age, access to

information has
become easier
than ever
before. The
ability to
download Music
Notation And
Terminolog has
revolutionized
the way we
consume written
content.
Whether you are
a student
looking for
course
material, an
avid reader
searching for
your next
favorite book,
or a
professional
seeking
research
papers, the
option to
download Music
Notation And
Terminolog has
opened up a
world of
possibilities.
Downloading
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Music Notation
And Terminolog
provides
numerous
advantages over
physical copies
of books and
documents.
Firstly, it is
incredibly
convenient.
Gone are the
days of
carrying around
heavy textbooks
or bulky
folders filled
with papers.
With the click
of a button,
you can gain
immediate
access to
valuable
resources on
any device.
This
convenience
allows for
efficient
studying,
researching,
and reading on
the go.

Moreover, the
cost-effective
nature of
downloading
Music Notation
And Terminolog
has
democratized
knowledge.
Traditional
books and
academic
journals can be
expensive,
making it
difficult for
individuals
with limited
financial
resources to
access
information. By
offering free
PDF downloads,
publishers and
authors are
enabling a
wider audience
to benefit from
their work.
This
inclusivity
promotes equal
opportunities

for learning
and personal
growth. There
are numerous
websites and
platforms where
individuals can
download Music
Notation And
Terminolog.
These websites
range from
academic
databases
offering
research papers
and journals to
online
libraries with
an expansive
collection of
books from
various genres.
Many authors
and publishers
also upload
their work to
specific
websites,
granting
readers access
to their
content without
any charge.
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These platforms
not only
provide access
to existing
literature but
also serve as
an excellent
platform for
undiscovered
authors to
share their
work with the
world. However,
it is essential
to be cautious
while
downloading
Music Notation
And Terminolog.
Some websites
may offer
pirated or
illegally
obtained copies
of copyrighted
material.
Engaging in
such activities
not only
violates
copyright laws
but also
undermines the
efforts of

authors,
publishers, and
researchers. To
ensure ethical
downloading, it
is advisable to
utilize
reputable
websites that
prioritize the
legal
distribution of
content. When
downloading
Music Notation
And Terminolog,
users should
also consider
the potential
security risks
associated with
online
platforms.
Malicious
actors may
exploit
vulnerabilities
in unprotected
websites to
distribute
malware or
steal personal
information. To
protect

themselves,
individuals
should ensure
their devices
have reliable
antivirus
software
installed and
validate the
legitimacy of
the websites
they are
downloading
from. In
conclusion, the
ability to
download Music
Notation And
Terminolog has
transformed the
way we access
information.
With the
convenience,
cost-
effectiveness,
and
accessibility
it offers, free
PDF downloads
have become a
popular choice
for students,
researchers,
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and book lovers
worldwide.
However, it is
crucial to
engage in
ethical
downloading
practices and
prioritize
personal
security when
utilizing
online
platforms. By
doing so,
individuals can
make the most
of the vast
array of free
PDF resources
available and
embark on a
journey of
continuous
learning and
intellectual
growth.

FAQs About
Music Notation
And Terminolog

Books

How do I know
which eBook
platform is the
best for me?
Finding the
best eBook
platform
depends on your
reading
preferences and
device
compatibility.
Research
different
platforms, read
user reviews,
and explore
their features
before making a
choice. Are
free eBooks of
good quality?
Yes, many
reputable
platforms offer
high-quality
free eBooks,
including
classics and
public domain
works. However,
make sure to

verify the
source to
ensure the
eBook
credibility.
Can I read
eBooks without
an eReader?
Absolutely!
Most eBook
platforms offer
webbased
readers or
mobile apps
that allow you
to read eBooks
on your
computer,
tablet, or
smartphone. How
do I avoid
digital eye
strain while
reading eBooks?
To prevent
digital eye
strain, take
regular breaks,
adjust the font
size and
background
color, and
ensure proper
lighting while
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reading eBooks.
What the
advantage of
interactive
eBooks?
Interactive
eBooks
incorporate
multimedia
elements,
quizzes, and
activities,
enhancing the
reader
engagement and
providing a
more immersive
learning
experience.
Music Notation
And Terminolog
is one of the
best book in
our library for
free trial. We
provide copy of
Music Notation
And Terminolog
in digital
format, so the
resources that
you find are
reliable. There
are also many

Ebooks of
related with
Music Notation
And Terminolog.
Where to
download Music
Notation And
Terminolog
online for
free? Are you
looking for
Music Notation
And Terminolog
PDF? This is
definitely
going to save
you time and
cash in
something you
should think
about. If you
trying to find
then search
around for
online. Without
a doubt there
are numerous
these available
and many of
them have the
freedom.
However without
doubt you
receive

whatever you
purchase. An
alternate way
to get ideas is
always to check
another Music
Notation And
Terminolog.
This method for
see exactly
what may be
included and
adopt these
ideas to your
book. This site
will almost
certainly help
you save time
and effort,
money and
stress. If you
are looking for
free books then
you really
should consider
finding to
assist you try
this. Several
of Music
Notation And
Terminolog are
for sale to
free while some
are payable. If
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you arent sure
if the books
you would like
to download
works with for
usage along
with your
computer, it is
possible to
download free
trials. The
free guides
make it easy
for someone to
free access
online library
for download
books to your
device. You can
get free
download on
free trial for
lots of books
categories. Our
library is the
biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different
products
categories
represented.

You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
to different
product types
or categories,
brands or
niches related
with Music
Notation And
Terminolog. So
depending on
what exactly
you are
searching, you
will be able to
choose e books
to suit your
own need. Need
to access
completely for
Campbell
Biology Seventh
Edition book?
Access Ebook
without any
digging. And by
having access
to our ebook
online or by
storing it on
your computer,
you have

convenient
answers with
Music Notation
And Terminolog
To get started
finding Music
Notation And
Terminolog, you
are right to
find our
website which
has a
comprehensive
collection of
books online.
Our library is
the biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different
products
represented.
You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
to different
categories or
niches related
with Music
Notation And
Terminolog So
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depending on
what exactly
you are
searching, you
will be able
tochoose ebook
to suit your
own need. Thank
you for reading
Music Notation
And Terminolog.
Maybe you have
knowledge that,
people have
search numerous
times for their
favorite
readings like
this Music
Notation And
Terminolog, but
end up in
harmful
downloads.
Rather than
reading a good
book with a cup
of coffee in
the afternoon,
instead they
juggled with
some harmful
bugs inside
their laptop.

Music Notation
And Terminolog
is available in
our book
collection an
online access
to it is set as
public so you
can download it
instantly. Our
digital library
spans in
multiple
locations,
allowing you to
get the most
less latency
time to
download any of
our books like
this one.
Merely said,
Music Notation
And Terminolog
is universally
compatible with
any devices to
read.

Music Notation
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wikipedia - Jul
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qualcomm
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snapdragon s
central
processing unit
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pro chipset in
snapdragon s4
pro krait and
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benchmarked tom
s hardware -
Jun 18 2023
web oct 11 2012
  according to
qualcomm its s4
pro will be the
next big thing
in mobile
performance
powering a new
generation of
smartphones and
tablets we put
the company s
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test the result
hands on with
qualcomm s

snappy
snapdragon s4
pro tablet -
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of storage and
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android 4 0 ice
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  according to
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pro will be the
next big thing
in mobile
performance
powering a new
generation of
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systems on
chips wikipedia
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features over
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s3 s2 s1
processor specs
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web documents
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older
snapdragon
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including s4 s3
s2 and s1
explore the
specs and see
why qualcomm
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leading the
industry
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processors by
qualcomm - Dec
12 2022
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complete
productivity
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experience for
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visuals for
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computing



Music Notation And Terminolog

26

devices the
successful
snapdragon s4
class which has
more than 120
qualcomm
announces
snapdragon s4
pro processor -
Jan 13 2023
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test the result
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author of im
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